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From:
Sent: Saturday, 11 December 2021 2:39 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Application Number DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

As a long term resident of Newport (6 Ismona Avenue) I wish to express my objection to the above 
Development Application in the strongest possible terms. 

There is widespread community concern and you would be aware the residents have spoken loudly of their 
objection. 

Robertson Road has great potential for our community however this all disappears by approving this DA and 
allowing the developer to proceed with their plan to have driveway access to the complex parking via 
Robertson road. This will wreak havoc on any future community possibilities and flies in the face of Council’s 
own plans.  

Further, the design is out of step with the area, is unattractive, and has little in the way of street appeal. 

May I respectfully ask why your planning laws require community consultation if indeed you choose to ignore 
the formal objections and clear outrage at what is being proposed from a great many people / residents? 

Should this proceed it will do nothing other than confirm the mistrust of the elected officials (Rob Stokes, Rory 
Amon and all the others) and the bureaucrats and will undermine any confidence you are acting in the 
interests of the constituency. 

This must be stopped and I seek your strongest possible support to prevent this travesty from occurring. 

The counter position to my argument above is that should you intervene and prevent this happening you will 
indeed restore confidence and faith, which, is sadly needed right now 

Stuart Donaldson 


